

ALL NATIONS CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP

18th May 2003 The Trustees Liberty Trust P O Box 2211, Whakatane 3080.

P O Box 230 Tauranga

Dear Friends,

We are pleased to express our appreciation of the excellent presentation made by Robin Deal last month in our Sunday worship service.

Many of our congregation now understand the long term financial and Kingdom benefits of being free from Financial Bondage and how they can best provide for home finance. The teaching material and Bible Study on Finance fits in well with our own resources on tithing and giving to the Lords' work.

We are aware that a number from our congregation are investigating funding for themselves and their families through Liberty Trust.

It would be good for this presentation to be a regular part of the Kingdom teaching for our fellowship, to keep us all fully aware of the principles involved.

We also see the need for our Fellowship to look closely at some form of corporate long term funding for future capital development projects.

At a time when Christians are little different to the world in the way we borrow or invest our funds, the Liberty Trust option is an exciting counter-cultural way to see more Christians truly set free in their finances.

All Nations will be blessed through you,

Galatians 3:80

James Muir, Administrator, All Nations Leadership Team















